

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1DG

Tel: 028 9269 2134

Principal: Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI

22nd November 2023

Dear Parent,

As you will have heard on the news, all five of the main teachers' unions will be striking on the morning of Wednesday 29th November 2023, between the hours of 12 midnight and 12 noon.

As a result, Dromore Central Primary School will be closed on that morning.

The school gates will reopen between 12:00 - 12:15pm for the admittance of children. Please do not send your children earlier than this as we will be unable to let them into the school grounds before this time.

School meals will be served as usual but booking of a meal for 29th November must be made by 10am on Tuesday, 28th November. We will be unable to accommodate requests made after this time.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

H M Bentley (Mrs)

Principal